October 7, 1992

To whom it may concern,

During October, November and December of 1991, Robert Youngs [Contractor] built an
addition to our house in [northern California]. The remodel consisted of two bedrooms, a bath,
and a new entryway with staircase leading to the new upstairs rooms.

The project was a challenging one in terms of engineering and design. The work was successfully
carried out and all of the criteria were met. Bob Youngs worked diligently to coordinate the
requirements of architect/designer, engineer, building inspector, and homeowner.

The workers who were employed by Bob Youngs to help in the construction were pleasant to
have around our family. Likewise, the sub-contractors were amiable, considerate, and
professional.

Bob is an excellent craftsman and uses the best possible materials, consistent with budget
limitations.

In keeping with his Christian beliefs, Bob holds himself to a high standard of business and
professional ethics.

I would be happy to work with Bob Youngs on another project,; and I would recommend his work
to anyone else.

T.&S. T
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